
             
THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 

 

9 December 2020 
 

Excellency, 

 I have the honour to inform you that the General Assembly will hold the election of 

members of the Organizational Committee of the Peacebuilding Commission by secret ballot 

during the plenary meeting scheduled for Monday, 14 December 2020, at 10 a.m., in the General 

Assembly Hall. Please note that the secret ballot will be conducted toward the end of the 

meeting after the General Assembly has dealt with the other items on its programme (see 

paragraph 7 of Annex I). The programme for the meeting is published in the Journal of the 

United Nations and the ZHESDJH�³6chedule of General Assembly plenary and related meetings´�

(

https://www.un.org/en/ga/info/meetings/75schedule.shtml


Annex I: Conduct of the election of members of the Organizational Committee of the 

Peacebuilding Commission 

 

Before the election 

 

Campaign material  

 

1. The General Assembly, in its resolution 71/323, decided that on the day of election 

in the General Assembly the campaign materials distributed in the General Assembly Hall 

shall be limited to a single page of information regarding the candidates, with a view to 

preserving the decorum of the Assembly. Any such materials, in a sufficient number of 

copies, should be submitted to the Secretariat at 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on Friday, 11 

December 2020, at room S-30MM2 on the 30th 



PAPERS AT THE DELEGATION 

https://undocs.org/A/res/60/180
https://undocs.org/A/res/60/261


votes shall be elected members of the Organizational Committee of the Peacebuilding 

Commission.  

 

16. The plenary meeting, including the resumed plenary meeting, will be webcast. 



Annex II   General Assembly Hall layout f


